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GOVERNMENT OF
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

Department of
Municipal and Provincial Affairs

Circular
To: All Consultants
Re: Chlorination System Specifications
Date: November 1, 2002

A number of chlorination specifications have been submitted for approval using the method
of listing an approved product with the clause “or approved equal”.

We feel that this does not provide sufficient competition as the listed product has a
significant advantage over possible equals.

To improve competition the department will require consultants submitting specifications
to list at least three systems that are acceptable products.

The consultant should specify that the chlorination equipment will be supplied by a single

manufacturer or authorized representative for single system responsibility. It would also
be advisable to ensure an authorized service/spare parts outlet is located in the province.

Your anticipated cooperation in this matter is appreciated.

WAYNE CHURCHILL, P. ENG.
Assistant Deputy Minister
Engineering Services
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